
I strongly oppose SJR 201. The quorum is in place as a safeguard. Removing this 
safeguard would allow for tyranny rule of the majority part. The quorum keeps the 
minority party from being overrun and ignored. It keeps a balance so that all Oregonians 
have some voice in the legislature. Do not silence the voice of Oregonians. All deserve 
to be heard. 
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